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Re: Keep activism and political indoctrination out of the classroom 
 
Dear Committee Director, 
 
I am writing to urge you to remove all aspects of the NSW Schools curriculum that take the focus 
away from teaching our kids the fundamental basics. This includes all those failed educational 
experiments that seek to indoctrinate our children into identity politics and radical activism. We 
need to ensure our children are competent in core subjects such as maths, English, science and 
maths. Our children’s future success depends on it.  
 
Sincerely, 




